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	Text1p4: Mrs. Erdmann's Class
	Text2p4: class
newsletter
	Text5p4: mark your calendar
	Text3p4: a note from the teacher
	Text3ap4: Hello families and Happy Spring! I hope you enjoy your spring break and we look forward to seeing all the kids back on Monday April 1st. Upon return from break, we will be going outside more as the hope is the weather will be much better.  I know the kids want to go to the park.  
	Text5ap4: Monday April 1st:  Classes Resume
 
Tuesday April 2nd: Teacher Institute NO SCHOOL
 
Friday April 19th: NO SCHOOL
 
	Text4p4: What we're learning
	Text6p4: Extra! Extra!
	Text4ap4: Math: What time is it? Working on telling time to the minute.
 
Reading: Continue to work on story retell and answering WH questions. 
 
Science: The butterfly life cycle
 
Social Studies: Memorizing our addresses, phone numbers, and birthdays. Discussing how to ask for help using social stories as examples.
 
Writing: Proper punctuation and expanding our sentences for detail.  For the younger students we are working on letter formation.
	Text6ap4: DOJO rewards have been working wonderfully in the classroom.  The kids are helping each other and working as a team.  The next reward they are working for is a picnic in the park and a nature walk.  They are already half way there!  
	Text7p4: contact me
	Text7ap4: You can contact me @ merdmann@ahsd125.org.  If you require immediate assistance please call the school and they will reach me.


